
 

 

 

 Ref: RC/DJL 
 1 September 2014 
 
 
 Dear Parent/Carer  

 
 PARENT INFORMATION EVENING: Tuesday 9 September 6:30pm to 7:30pm 
 
As the final phase in the transfer to Groby Community College, Parents and Year 10 students are warmly invited 
to attend an information evening on Tuesday 9 September at 6:30pm.  This will be a meeting with the student’s   
tutor, in their tutor room and will include the following: 

 Key personnel information 

 Expectations of students 

 Key dates 

 Our systems and parent services 

  
There will also be displays in Reception providing more details and staff will be available to speak with if you   
have any queries. 

 
We encourage all parent/carers to attend this evening as you will be given a great deal of information which 
will help you support your child during their time at Groby Community College.  Please complete the slip 
below and ask your child to return it to Reception. If you have any queries prior to the event, please contact 
Mrs Debbie Lee, Student Services Manager: 

 
Direct Line:  0116 281 7001     Email: dlee@grobycoll.com 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr Robert Coles 
Principal 
 
  

 
To Mrs Lee, Student Services Manager 
Re Parent and Student Information Evening Tuesday 9 September 2014 
 
Student:  ……………………………………………………………...  Tutor Group: …………………………………………….. 
 
 
Please tick relevant box:  I/we will be attending                     I/we will not be attending   
 

mailto:dlee@grobycoll.com

